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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: David Greene [dgreene624@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 3:31 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Storage of nuclear waste

I am concerned that storage of nuclr material onsite at nuclear power plants is being ignored and is not part of 
the approval process.  We have no method to eliminate nuclear waste material except to store it underwater on 
the power plant site.  This policy is insane and must be stopped.  There is no storage area and therefore no safe 
way to build more power plants.  We must stop or current support of nuclear power plants until there is a new 
safe technology that eliminates waste storage. 
  
David Greene 
806 Francis Av 
COL OH 43209 
614 231 8417 
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